
 

  
4th November 2022 

This Week’s Highlights 

In Nursery we have continued to learn about celebrations – we were very excited to talk about our own 

experiences of Hallowe’en, sharing our photographs from home. We also learned about Bonfire night, talking 

about what we can see and hear as we watched a video clip of fireworks. We also learned how to keep safe 

on Bonfire night and many of us are looking forward to celebrating with our families. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This week in Reception, we started by looking at the celebration of Halloween. We discussed various 

traditions and ways people celebrate. In provision, we carved pumpkins, created spooky pictures and tried 

hard not to make Frankenstein buzz in an ‘Operation’ style game. With it being Bon-Fire Night on Saturday, 

the children enjoyed learning about this celebration and creating their own firework picture using paint.    

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This week in Year 1 we have read our new book Lost in the Toy Museum. We enjoyed finding out about 

Bunting and the other toys who live there. This will help us when we write our own stories this half term!  In 

maths, we have looked closely at fact families and can now write calculations with increased accuracy! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 2 have worked super hard this week to put all of their DT skills into practise and sew their bags together. 

They look wonderful and the users are very happy that they meet the purpose they were created for. The 

children have also enjoyed using their imaginations to imagine a perfect day in Australia to write a diary entry 

about! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 have worked so hard this week, practising the column method for addition and subtraction in maths 
and writing expanded noun phrases in English. They have also created some fantastic Stone Age inspired cave 
art to be displayed in our corridor!  
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
This week, Year 4 have enjoyed finding out about the differences between formal and informal letters as we 

prepare to read a collection of fictional letters from WW1 next week. The children have learned how to 

structure/set out a letter and looked at the different ways in which we end formal letters and those written 

to people we know. The children have enjoyed painting the final design on their clay Mayan mask. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This week, Year 5 have worked extremely hard with their assessments this week and have all shown resilience 

throughout the week. We are proud of every single one of them. The children have also really enjoyed their 

first session with our cricket coach, and it looks like we may have some future cricket stars.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This week, Year 6 have also worked hard on their assessments and every child should be proud of their 
efforts.  We have learned how to sign different forms of transport and continued to work on our songs.  The 
children who went swimming made great progress and really impressed the pool staff.  We have started our 
new English unit – Romeo and Juliet. The children are loving the story so far. 

Dates for your diary 

 

• Monday 7th- 11th – 
Remembrance Week 

• Tuesday 15th – Individual 
photos 

• Monday 21st/Tuesday 22nd – 
Parent’s Evening 

 
 

 

 

Our value this month is: 

Pride 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Aoife, Morgan, Jacob & Dominik  

Reception: Hugo B, Savannah L, Logan W, Ethan P 
 

Year 1:   Harlem L, Olivia, Amanda, Ishat Year 4: Ingrid S, Ella W, Paige, Skye 

Year 2: William H, Blake T, Jayden M, 
Hailey A 

Year 5:  
Lewis P, Grace F, Josh and Lilly M 

Year 3: Iszabella A, Jax P, Daniel F-D, Ethan F Year 6: Sophie B, Bobbi-Jo M, Logan K, 
Riley Mc 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week: 

Nursery: celebration Year 3 – puzzling 

Reception- Pride Year 4 – valour 
Year 1 – museum Year 5 – consistent 
Year 2 – evacuated Year 6 – circulatory 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Scarlett A, Reception 
 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent on 

MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y6PT 
 

Times Tables Rockstars. Years 3-6: Here are your group 

battles where the winning classes of these  

battles get 3 dojos each. Last week’s 

winners were = Y4MM,Y4MC, Y5EK and Y6PT 
 

      

 

 
 

School 
Target:  

96% 

   


